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17 November 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Additional May Bank Holiday – 8 May 2023  

 

As you may be aware, the government has confirmed that there will be an additional bank holiday next year to 

celebrate the coronation of King Charles III. The school will be honouring this bank holiday in line with other schools 

in the Trust and the local area, and therefore students will not be expected in on this date.  

 

We recognise that the date of this bank holiday may be disruptive for Year 11 and Year 13 students who will be 

beginning their GCSEs and Post-16 exams later in May. Please be reassured that we will try to minimise any disruption 

to our GCSE students as a result of this additional holiday.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

 
 

Anthony Easton  
Executive Headteacher 
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